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December 30, 2015 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

FATAL SHOOTING ON FAIRCHILD 
 

Baton Rouge Police detectives are investigating the shooting death of a 23 year old man that occurred at 1634 

Fairchild.  The victim was shot in the chest by his 23 year old girlfriend at their residence around 1:25pm this 

afternoon.   

 

The victim was transported to a local hospital where he later died from his injuries.    

 

The girlfriend is being detained for questioning.  The motive for this incident is unknown at this time. 

 

Anyone with information on this shooting is urged to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at 389-4869 or Crime 

Stoppers at 344-7867. 
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